Letter of Agreement
PAT - PPS
Additional Site Support Instructors for 2022-2023 School Year

Agreement
Due to the high unfilled sub rate and continued classroom vacancies at several schools,

Portland Public Schools (PPS) and the Portland Association of Teachers (the Association)
agree to the following:

For the duration of the 2022-2023 school year, PPS will hire five (5) additional 0.5 FTE
Temporary Educators as Site Support Instructors (SSl). These positions follow the work
schedule as outlined below:

¢ 2 full days and one half day per week; and

¢ Beginning with the date of hire through the end of the school year work the position is
schedule to work every Monday (or Tuesday if the Monday is a holiday or down day)
and Friday (or Thursday if the Friday is a holiday or down day}; and

e Work the entire week prior to spring break - March 20-24, 2023, the entire week before
Memorial Day - May 22-26, 2023, and the entire week of Memorial Day - May 30 - June
2,2023; and

¢ The half day per week will be determined by the school administrator.

This agreement expires at the conclusion of the 2022-2023 school year. Unless expressly
altered by this Letter of Agreement (LOA), the existing collective bargaining agreement (CBA)
remains in full effect.

For the District For the Union
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